
Hello Laurie,

Thank you for letting us know.

Loren – please note this as Laurie’s official resignation from the Heritage Permit Review Committee
and include it on the HMHC agenda.

Best of luck in your future endeavours!
Miranda

Miranda Brunton, Professional Archaeologist, CAHP
Cultural Heritage Planner

From: Laurie Brady 
Sent: August 7, 2020 10:02 AM
To: Brunton, Miranda <Miranda.Brunton@hamilton.ca>; Charles Dimitry <cdimitry@gmail.com> 
Subject: HPRC

Dear Miranda and Chuck,

Would you please accept my resignation from the Heritage Permit Review Committee? “Yes, it’s my 
final answer,” as Regis Philbin used to say on his game show. You are all such lovely folks, doing 
important work, and I feel awful that my attendance has been poor in the past year. I just received 
news today which requires I shift my energy away from volunteer work on the permit review 
committee, for the foreseeable future.  

Best wishes in your ongoing work, and I look forward to seeing you around at other heritage-related 
events or meetings.

Yours truly,

Laurie

From: Brunton, Miranda <Miranda.Brunton@hamilton.ca> 
Sent: August 7, 2020 11:23 AM
To:  Laurie Brady ; Charles Dimitry <cdimitry@gmail.com> 
Cc: Kolar, Loren <Loren.Kolar@hamilton.ca>; Addington, David <David.Addington@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: RE: HPRC
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